Public Relations Report for May 18, 2014
All issues relating to PR has been handled by Kevin Wagner with no committee being formed.  
Publicity for Voices United 2014:

1) I will be making contact with Jefferson in the coming week to update our 2013 concert poster with the new information for Voices United 2014.  We will use the same template, just update the date and website information.  
2) This same template will be used for the postcard mailing.

3) I will be submitting the press release information to all our online outlets by June 1, 2014.

Chorus Website and E-mail Account:
1) The following information is accurate for the week of April 28-May 4th (concert week):
a. 79 visits – up 102%

b. 67 new visits – up 97%

c. 154 page views – up 105%

d. Average visitor to our site stayed for 3 minutes and 36 seconds
Chorus Inquires for Singing Next Year:
1) We have had three people contact the Chorus, either via our Facebook page or the website, asking about joining the Chorus in the fall.  I have sent them information about our first meeting in August and also invited them to join us for Voices United (at least in singing the SATB arrangement items using music).  We also had the two male Penn State Harrisburg students (Christian & Dung) ask about joining the Chorus in the fall.  This means we have the potential for five new chorus members next season!
Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, May 13, 2014.
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